
 

 

SHS VOLLEYBALL PROGRAM 

     
We are collecting NEW and GENTLY USED coats to help 

The Mercy House  

with their annual winter coat drive. 

 
A bin will be in the gym and collections are needed by October 15th. 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact Coach Tammy @ 
tammylemanowicz@gmail.com. 
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